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info@maryfitzpatrick.ie

From: Patrick Davis <patrick.davis@dublincity.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 10 March 2020 14:52
To: Cllr Mary Fitzpatrick
Subject: Reps for Traffic Calming, Oxmantown Road, Dublin 7.

 
Councillor Mary Fitzpatrick  
 
E-mail: mary.fitzpatrick@dublincity.ie  
 

Enquiry Ref 7013296 MH/PD
Please quote our Ref.

                                                                                                10 March, 2020 
 

Re:  Reps for Traffic Calming, Oxmantown Road, Dublin 7. 
 
 
Dear Councillor Fitzpatrick, 
 
I refer to your transport related service request regarding Traffic Calming at the above location. 
 
I wish to inform you that the Transport Advisory Group, at its meeting of 28/01/2020, reported that 
Oxmantown Road is being traffic calmed as part of our package 6 Capital Works programme; the works 
are anticipated to commence in the coming weeks and are going to take the form of buildouts with planting 
and cycle stands incorporated into the design.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Martina Halpin 
_______________ 
Martina Halpin 
Senior Staff Officer. 
Administration/Transport Advisory Group. 
  

                                                                                    An Roinn Comhshaoil agus Iompair, 
Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8.  

  
Environment and Transportation Department,  

Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8.  
T. 01 222 2528 

 


